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Sent 6 August 2018 17:48

To: pmods22

Subject: Proposed housing development at Highmoor Farm Clitheroe
Dear Sirs

| wish to register my strong objection to the proposed development on the Highmoor Farm estate. The Council has
already ignored local objections and agreed to the building of 1000+ houses on the Standen Estate, meaning a
significant impact on residents an this side of town in terms of increased traffic congestion and pollution, and loss of
access to countryside recreational areas that benefit the health and wellbeing of our residents.

This additional proposed development would add further to this loss of green belt land round Clitheroe, and put
additional stress on the already overstretched local infrastructure, particularly in relation to transport and roads,

health services and schools, to the detriment of the character of Clitheroe as a small market town.

Clitheroe does not need yet more detached executive housing.




